
 
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BY THE CITY COUNCIL 

OF MORGAN, UTAH 
 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the City Council of Morgan, Utah, will hold a Public Hearing in connection 

with their meeting on Tuesday, May 14, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. at the Morgan City Offices at 90 West Young 

Street, Morgan, Utah.  The City Council will receive public comment regarding the following: 

 

• Adoption of Tentative Budgets for the 2024 – 2025 Fiscal Year 

• Set Date for Final Approval of Budgets for the 2024 – 2025 Fiscal Year 

 

Prior to the public hearing, supporting documentation will be posted on the City website at 

www.morgancityut.org or available by contacting the City Recorder at (801) 829-3461 Ext. 3. 

 

 

MORGAN CITY CORPORATION 

 

Denise Woods, City Recorder 

Posted on May 3, 2024 

http://www.morgancityut.org/

